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Sock Monsters!! 
Early Years Parent Workshop 

 
Come along with a sock or two and 

make a sock monster with your 
children! 

Tuesday 27th November 9am 
(please come to the Office to sign in) 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

Early Years Workshop – Tuesday 27th November 9am 

I __________________ parent of _________________ will be attending the 
workshop. 

Please return to school by Monday 19th November 

 


